
 

 

5th February 2018 
 
Dear Parents/Carers, 

Update on Nursery Staff Absence 
 
I am writing to keep you updated on Khadijah Iqbal’s absence from school. Unfortunately 
Khadijah’s sick note has been extended and at this stage we are unsure when she will be returning 
to work. 
 
Hopefully many of you will have had the chance to meet Suriya Naveed, the supply teacher who 
has been covering for Khadijah over the past few weeks. The plan is for Suriya to stay on as the 
cover teacher until Khadijah is fit to return to work, in order to maintain as much consistency for 
the children as possible. 
 
Thank you as always for your ongoing support. 
 
Kind regards,  
 
Deborah Howard 
Headteacher 

 


